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Welcome New Members! 

Amie Kurilla joined the fire 
company in July. Amie has 
supported and volunteered 
at many events over the 
years. Her husband John has 
been a member for 20 years. 

Tracy Johnson joined the fire company 
in September. Her son Tommy joined as 
a cadet this year, and he encouraged 
her to join as well. With her LPN back-
ground, she’s eager to get started. Tracy 
is currently enrolled in an extrication 
class and will start EMS training soon.  

Matt Evans joined the fire company in 
October. He has been a volunteer fire-
fighter for many years, starting out in 
Old Forge. Matt recently moved back 
to the area from North Carolina 
where he was a volunteer firefighter. 

Welcome back Erica and Lori Boland (l to r) 
After a long hiatus, they re-joined the fire 
company in September.   

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO REACH 100% 
 
This is our third and last fund drive for 2023. Our current  
annual donation participation rate is 31% among the 1,200 
households in Greenfield Township. For those that currently 
contribute, THANK YOU!  
 
Help us reach our goal of 100% participation. Our suggested 
donation amount per household is $40 per year. That’s about 
11 cents per day or less than $4 per month.  For seniors and 
businesses, the annual suggested donation is $25 and $125, 
respectively. 
 
We rely on your donations to help fund the volunteer fire 
company’s apparatus, training, safety gear, maintenance, 
and so much more! 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ONGOING SUPPORT!  
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• Get your vehicle ready for cold weather. 
• Keep an emergency kit and blankets in your vehicle. 
• Winterize your home and check heating systems. 
• Inspect fireplaces and chimneys. 
• Use pet-safe ice melts for your walkways. 
• Keep holiday decorations away from heat sources. 
• Keep candles away from children and pets (or substitute with flameless). 
• Don’t overload electrical outlets. 
• Turn off holiday decorations before leaving the house or going to bed. 
• Don’t block exits and entryways. 

Did you see us out there? 

In October, Greenfield Township,  Jermyn and 
Scott Township Volunteer Fire Companies visited 
Lakeland Elementary School to speak to students 
about safety and displayed their fire trucks. 

In June, Greenfield Township Volunteer Fire Company 
stopped by the Lakeland Orchard during a TOUCH A TRUCK 
event. Other local fire companies also participated.  

From our house to yours… we’re wishing 
you a happy and safe holiday season! 


